
 

 

TONIGHT, Zoom meeting 6:00pm 
TBA 

 
 

Future Programs:  
 

29 Sept; Madalyn Parlet President of the Rotary Club 
of Lilydale, TBC 
 

October is Rotary’s Economic and 
Community Development Month 
 
 

13 Oct; DG Michael Moore’s Club Visit, 
via Zoom. 6:30pm. 
 

20 Oct; HAT DAY, Crazy Hat Night, on Zoom. 
Fancy Hat Night.  
Prizes for the craziest hat and other categories to be announced.  
Cost $5 per member. Money raised to go to Australian Rotary Health. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15 September 2020 Meeting: 
 

President Leonie Smith-Corrin welcomed members and guest speaker PDG John Egan from 
Australian Rotary Health. 

PDG John Egan spoke on the Australian Rotary Health (ARH), its beginnings and how it is assisting 
everyday Australians through supporting Scholarships, Fellowships, PHDs and Research for various 
medical conditions including cancer, mental health just to mention a couple.   
PDG John explained how money donated to ARH mainly by Rotarians is disbursed to various channels to 
assist advances in the medical field.   Main areas of assistance given is in Cancer including Melanoma, 
Bowel and Blood, other areas ARH support is mental health.   
As it is important to continue research into medical conditions to understand the effects and causes of 
illness and disease.  ARH offer an Indigenous Medical scholarship each year to Indigenous students who 
are studying in any Health field. 

Treasurer PP Keith Bennett report Accounts are healthy and starting the refunds to sponsors of the 
Blessing of the Fleet Princesses. 

Secretary PP Dale Wilford an extension of Leave has been granted to PP Dick Crouch, Accounts have 
been sent to Keith and letter from UHS regarding sponsorship for Presentation Day has been forwarded 
to Youth Director Avril Pryor. 

Community Service Director Yvonne Young spoke on the upcoming working bee at Rotary Park on 
the 18th October, if you haven’t already please return your inductions forms back to Yvonne to be sent onto 
SCC.  A list for people to assist on the day will be sent out shortly.   

Youth Director Avril Pryor informed members of the cancellation of a lot of the Youth Programs for 
the year, some Youth Programs will try to recommence in March 2021 though some may not recommence 
till 2022.  Avril also spoke on World Peace day and hopefully next year students can be able to read our 
poems on Peace next to the Peace pole. 
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 SEPTEMBER IS ROTARY’S BASIC EDUCATION AND LITERACY MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
20 October Hat Day, ‘Lift the Lid on Mental 

Illness’ 
2 Oct Fri Cooper Lower, Milton 

13 Oct Tues DG Club Visit, via Zoom at 
6:30pm 

14-15 Nov Sat-
Sun Mullala Working Bee, TBC 

19-21 Mar 
2021  District Conference, Bathurst 

Convention Centre 

Birthdays: 22 Sept; Jean Crouch,  
27 Sept; John Payne. 

 

Anniversaries: None this week. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


 

  
 

Emile Jansen spoke on the grant applied for to the District Bushfire recovery committee to assist the 
recovery in the area after the Bushfires. 

Almoner Bill Harris All well. 

PP Rob Powell spoke on the Calcutta a roster will be sent around shortly for selling tickets at IGA Milton.  
Ticket selling will commence in the next week or so. 

A discussion on the Blessing of the Fleet Princesses.  An assembly will be held at the High School to 
present the Princesses with their sashes and tiaras to be organised for Term 4.  The sponsors of the Blessing 
of the Fleet Appreciation Certificate and how they will be delivered to be organised. 

Lucky Door Prize won by Clive Cross 

25 attended the meeting, including the guest speaker John Egan. 

End of report prepared by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 


